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An important 
message from

Provider Relations

Thank you for your continued partnership with Allwell from Home State Health. We are writing to

inform you of changes to the prior authorization requirements for Medicare Part B medications.

Effective January 1, 2019 some Medicare Part B medications will be subject to step therapy guidelines.

The purpose of the step therapy guidelines is to ensure that lower cost medications have been tried

before moving on to more expensive drug regimens. To determine whether your patients are taking

medications that are subject to the step therapy program, please use the Pre-Auth Needed tool on our

website, located at www.HomeStateHealth.com .

If you have any questions about this program, please don't hesitate to reach out to Provider Services at

MAPD: 1-855-766-1452/ D-SNP: 1-833-298-3361.

Keep Up with Our Latest News and Announcements! All of Home State's News and Announcements are located on our website at www.HomeStateHealth.com. Here you can also find our annual provider manual, provider training opportunities, quarterly provider newsletters, and so much more!

Questions? Contact Provider Relations
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